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Friday 19 July 2019 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
There are many reasons why families might from time to time need some help and support – 
illness, unexpected bill, loss of job, reduced working hours, homelessness, change of family 
circumstances, struggling financially – and through an unfortunate set of circumstances might be 
finding it impossible to provide for themselves and their family. 
 
For this reason, we have decided to offer an emergency food and clothing bank from September 
2019.  An emergency food donation is intended as support to provide essentials for two days to 
provide a basic meal and help you get back on your feet.  I attach a list of the items we are hoping 
to be able to provide. 
 
Should you need help, you can either telephone or email Mrs Cheryl Toshack.  We will then 
arrange for emergency supplies to be sent home and will be able to direct you to someone for 
further support.  Please note that we treat all families and requests for support is the strictest 
confidence!  
 
Whilst writing, we would like to ask if any parents/carers would be willing to donate any non-
perishable food items to our food bank.  You can see the attached list for any suggestions. 
 
With regard to the clothing bank, if anyone has any good quality second-hand coats, rain jackets, 
childrens clothes, school uniform that is no longer needed and would be willing to donate, would 
you please contact us. 
 
We would like to thank you in advance for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mrs C Toshack 
EHCP Co-ordinator and 
Lead for Safeguarding 

 

 


